
AWGA General Meeting

Meeting Minutes – September 7, 2021

Meeting called to order at 1:05p

President Charlotte McFarlin covered the following topics:

● Lake Arlington Head Pro, Mike, has proposed shortening 15 holes (all but the Par 3’s) on

the course in October so that it will be more playable and fun for us.

o Background: The USGA began promoting “Tee It Forward” 10 years ago after they

found that 90% of golfers surveyed played faster, and would use it again, and

52% stated they were likely to play more golf more often. It has been a

tremendous success.

o Rating/Slope to be adjusted for the shorter yardage according to USGA

standards: 68.5/104

o Mike to present details at the October General Meeting on 10/4 

o Everyone agreed that 10/11 or 10/18 would be a good time to try it out, then take

feedback. If we like it, the switch would begin in 2022

● October ACE of the Month will be held on Mon, 10/4

● ACPAA Charity Golf Tournament that benefits APD to be held on 11/8 at Tierra Verde. Lynda

made a motion for AWGA to be a Hole Sponsor. The $200 cost gives us a sign and one

tournament entry. Those members interested in playing will be entered into a drawing for the

free entry. Motion passed.

● Championship Trophy – refurbished trophy will be ready by 10/1

Shirley Addison –

● AWGA shirts – 9/13 is last day to order. Cost of shirt is $26.62

● Club Championship is 10/25 at LAGC and 11/2 at TRGC. Lunch and awards to follow at TRGC.

Dottie Hughes – sent cards including 1 Sympathy, 2 Get Well, 6 Birthday and 1 Welcome

Kathy Berg – presented Treasurer’s Report

Lynda Duvall, Communications – Sharon Wieland will be her assistant for the website and all

communications.

Meeting adjourned at 1:40p


